
This is your newsletter—your contributions can make it 

more interesting—please send your stories. We have a 

range of members —someone will be interested!. Ed: 

Helen Parmenter headam@bigpond.net.au 

 

 

 

 

 

   

    

This Month: 
 Coming events    New members      March Run    Members’ Tales 

CAT’S TALES 

Newsletter of the 

Jaguar Drivers’ Club Queensland Inc 

Sunshine Coast Register April 2021 

Coming Events: 

May Madness 2 Nights/ 3 Days 12, 13 & 14 May- If you have already booked for this event 

please reconfirm with Ian McKinney ian-vicki@outlook.com also let them know which motel you are 

booked at. 

June Sunday 13th Lunch at Hell Town Hotrods.  Please contact Bob & Sherril Lewis 

boblewis405@gmail.com The information flyer and menu are at pages 4 & 5. 

New Members: 

We welcome new members Toni and Stewart Butel and hope they enjoy our Register as much as we do! 

 

 Your editor received the following information in an email from Jaguar LandRover—enjoy as you wish!: 

“ T he F-PACE has been gifted new styling, new engines and more practicality making it an even better 

SUV than it already was. ”  - CarsGuide 

“ I t ’ s  so much more desirable… everything about it is significantly more luxurious. ”  - Chasing Cars 

“ A  sporting drive that is underlined by terrific on-road refinement. ”  - CarSales 

“ T he luxury matches the performance. ”  - The Daily Telegraph 

“ I t's rare that an SUV is fun to drive, but the Jaguar delivers. ”  - News.com.au 

The 2021 Jaguar F-Pace 
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 March Run to Brouhaha Maleny 

Organised by Joe and Margaret Day 

 

A glorious Autumn Day saw 25 members and the Morgan Club President Clive Boyle greet each other 

at Landsborough before following Joe and Margaret on a picturesque drive through Peachester, 

Booroobin and Reesville to Maleny.  We seemed to have a stunning range of cars—especially the 

shiny red and cobalt blue cars which would have made any car lover’s eyes fill with joy.  The convoy 

amazingly didn’t lose anyone and all ditches were skilfully missed as we climbed in and out and 

round and about so that we had time to stop at Howells Knob Lookout for a magnificent rural view 

towards the Conondale Range. 

Members keenly sampled the brewery’s beer on arrival before enjoying our pre-ordered lunches, 

ably guided by Margaret.   Most of all we attend for the chatter and company of fellow members 

which was there in abundance this event.  

Colin and Lyn Pickering 

found the tasting tray a 

delightful way to sample a 

selection of the brews 

available at Brouhaha. 

A beautiful example of a 4.2 XK. 

Our thanks to Joe and Margaret for organising a fun day.  

I have it on good authority from owner Peter Lehrke 

that the number plate stands for Fantastically Fast F-

type (or similar).  



March Run to Brouhaha Maleny (cont.) 

The March event was shared with the President of the Morgan Club,  

Thank you Joe and Marg Day for organising this event for us.  The bonhomie of our members 
ensures we always have a good time, doesn’t it? 

This beautiful example of an AXK150 enjoying being the subject of much adoration.  

It was a beautiful day to have the top down to enjoy our Queensland weather.  



  

 
 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Committee Members 

 

Chairman:  Joe Day  M: 0419 717 590 

    E: joseph-day@outlook.com   

 

Vice Chairman: Lindsay Price M: 0414 622 781 

    E: lindsu@outlook.com  

 

Secretary: Marg Day  M: 0407 621 724 

    E: marg-day@outlook.com 

    Correspondence to –  

    109 Palmview Forest Drive, Palmview 4553.  

 

Treasurer: John Herbert  M: 0423 380 092 

    E: herbert.casino@gmail.com   

 

Editor:  Helen Parmenter M: 0407025695 

    E:  headam@bigpond.net.au 

 

Committee Tony Brett; Susan Price; Debbie Herbert; 
    Ian & Vicki McKinney. 
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